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Pain and Controlled Drug Monitoring 

Held on 10th June 2003 

d 

Present 

Barbara Robinson 
Caroline Efthirniou 
Mary McCann 
Lesley Bell 
Rhondda Cooper 
Toni Scammell 

Chief Nurse, Older Peoples Services 
Ward Sister, Charles Ward 
Senior StaffNurse, Rowan Ward, Petersfield House 
Clinical Nurse Specialist, The Rowans Hospice 
Practice Development Manager, Queen Alexandra Hospital 
Senior Nurse Specialist, Gosport War Memorials Hospital 

1.     Apologies 
/ 

, 

Kim Bezzant 
Val Vardon 

Senior Nurse Specialist 
Associate Specialist 

Pain and Controlled Drug Monitoring Chart 

Small sub group had met and produced a draft form for comments. 
Many suggestions made to make the form as useful as possible and ensuring it 
formed an audit trail. 

3. Action 

0 
Lyn Wedlake will make the amendments to the form and e-mail to group members by 
16th June 2003 

All members to give comments by 23~ June 2003 

Each member to select an area to pilot the form. Commence pilot on Monday 7tb July 
2003. 

Date and time of next meeting 
Tuesday 24~ June 2003 at Jubilee House - 10am - 1 lain. 

Distribution 

Presem / Apologies 
Dr. Ian Reid. 
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